
Dear all, 

It was lovely spending time with parents and staff during our end of 

year dinner on Friday night. Thank you to those who were able to 

attend and celebrate another fantastic year at Terara Public School. 

  *** 

We are looking forward to recognising the wonderful achievements of 

our students at our presentation night this Thursday 6th December at 

Nowra School of Arts in Berry St. Proceedings begin at 6pm and we 

are asking for students to be there by 5:45pm. Students are to be in 

full school uniform including black shoes. Girls are to wear plain white 

socks and boys plain grey socks. Year 6 are not to wear their Year 6 

shirt please. We have a big hall to fill and would love to see lots of 

family members and friends in attendance! 

*** 

Today we welcome ex-students Tianah Wills and Keeley Warren back 

into our school as they participate in their Year 10 work experience 

program. We are delighted that Tiannah and Keeley will be joining us 

for the week and know they will be kept very busy! 
 

*** 

Friday’s disco was a huge success. Thank you to Mrs B for organising 

and the teachers who all ensured the children had an enjoyable day. A 

special thank you to our amazing volunteers Jenny Bell and Nikki 

Smith as well as Karly Thompson and Dan Day who spent hours on 

the BBQ in the incredible heat.  

 

See you at presentation night! 

Rod White 

Principal  
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Yearbook 

Our Yearbook is underway and orders can 

be placed by returning the slip on this page 

and forwarding $12.00.  

We are seeking photos to use in the 

yearbook so if anyone has any pics of this 

year’s events please forward them to the 

school on USB drive or CD. USB’s will be 

returned. We are particularly after photos of 

the Music Festival, and the 5/6 AFL Gala 

Day.   

Thank you 

 

Presentation Night Rehearsal 

This Thursday we will be travelling to the 

Nowra School of Arts for a rehearsal 

between 9am and 12:30. Students will be 

eating recess there but returning to school 

for lunch.  

There is no charge to parents as the school 

is covering the cost of the bus.  

A permission note was meant to go home 

last week but is attached to today’s bulletin. 

Please have it returned by Wednesday.  

Apologies for the short turnaround. 

 

After School Sport 

Tomorrow is the final session of After 

School Sport. Thank you to our wonderful 

coaches and the students who eagerly 

participated in the range of activities. 

After School Sport will commence again 

next year.  

Headlice (repeat) 

We have had reports of headlice again. Please 

check your child’s hair and treat accordingly.  

 

Library Borrowing 

A reminder that student borrowing has finished 

for the year. Please have a good look around for 

any missing books and ensure they are all 

returned promptly.  

 

Congrats! 

Congratulations Mrs Thompson and Mrs 

McMahon for completing the annual financial 

rollover today! This is a huge task and one that 

requires many weeks of preparation.  

Thank you! 

Mr White. 

 

Important Dates: 

Wed 19th Dec: Final Day of School for students:  

Wed 30th Jan: School begins for Years 1-6. 

Thurs 31st Jan: School begins for Kindergarten. 

 

Yearbook 

 

Please order me ______ copy/ies of the 

2012 yearbook. 

 

Family name __________________ 

 

Signed: ______________________ 


